
 

  

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 

    
Circular 3, 2025 - 26                                                                                                       

 
Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                 June 17, 2025 

  

EVERY PARENT IS THE FIRST LIBRARIAN OF THEIR CHILD 

 

We are delighted to announce that the academic year 2025-26 will be celebrated as             

“THE YEAR OF READING” for the PRIMARY SECTION (I - IV). In this journey, our goal is           

to cultivate strong reading habits in our children, making books their best companions.                    

We believe your support plays a vital role in this initiative of the school. Together,                    

let’s create a culture of reading in our young minds as their daily joy. Therefore, we               

invite your partnership in making this vision a reality. 
 

Please take note of the following details for the inauguration: 
 

• The Inauguration for “THE YEAR OF READING” is on Saturday, June 21, 2025 at 9⸱00 am           

in St. Francis High School Campus. 

• Students must come in their House Uniform and report as per regular school timings. 

Attendance is compulsory.    

• They must carry snacks and water bottle. 

• Parental presence (both parents) is appreciated. Parents can be seated by 8⸱50 am. 

• The school will disperse at 11⸱25 am. 

• School bus facility will be available. 
 

                             
                              Brother Antony D Vayalil  
                                 Principal 
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